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Chace,
 
Bonneville Power Administration’s (BPA) has had the opportunity to review CUP-2023-0002. The
proposal is for the construction of a communication tower on Department of Natural Resources
property.
 
In researching our records, we have found that this proposal will not directly impact BPA facilities
approximately 3 miles south of the subject property. BPA does not have any objections to the
approval of this request at this time.
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Dustin Smith at
(406) 751-7821 or by email at dtsmith@bpa.gov.
 
Additionally, I would like to request that you add Cassidy Olcese at CMOlcese@bpa.gov to your NOA
emails.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review this application.
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